
Everyone Needs A Friend



‘Tis the season to help the animals, my donation is $_______________________

Name:_____________________________________________________________________________________________

Address:_ __________________________________________________________________________________________

City, State, Zip:_ _____________________________________________________________________________________

Email Address:_ _____________________________________________________________________________________

In Memory of:_______________________________________________________________________________________

In Honor of:_________________________________________________________________________________________

Send Acknowledgment to:_ ___________________________________________________________________________

Please mail this coupon and a check to: Orange County Humane Society of VA, PO Box 852, Locust Grove, VA 22508 
You can donate through our web site, Facebook, Paypal and Chewy’s “Give Back”  wish list for Orange County Humane 
Society, VA.

 Happy Holidays! Thank you! We are a tax-exempt 501(C)(3) Charity. Donations may be tax-deductible.



Thank You For Being A Friend

During this season of holiday joy, please remember our furry friends in need. Thank you for 
helping to reduce the overpopulation of community cats through our Trap, Neuter, Vaccinate 

and Return program. Thank you for saving the lives of dogs that needed critical, but otherwise 
unaffordable surgeries, through our Pets In Place emergency vet program. Thank you for 
helping us to provide pet food to the low income Orange County citizens that depend on 

the pet food we provide to the Wilderness Pet Pantry. We depend on your compassion and 
generosity to fund these critical programs into 2023. 

 Best wishes to you from Orange County Humane Society VA


